COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

13th October, 1950,
Dear Sir,

I duly received your letter of the 26th
ultimo regerding the motorship "GEORCIOS P" and
heve to say that yowr remarks have been noted with
much interest. ;

VWie shall naturally be pleased to be kept
advised of any developments but, meantime of cowrse,
no action is necessary from the classification point
of view,and none has yet been asslgned pending
fur ther information regerding the machinery.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the _
@ LIS Register
I e ! Foundation
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